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LETTER OF INTENT 

 
 
JOY/MIXED FEELINGS 

by A/A/A 

 

Ubåden announces that the performance ‘JOY/MIXED FEELINGS’ will play at Ubåden in 

the period May 26.-31., 2025, as part of our Ubåden spring program at Bådteatret. 

The theater space and facilities of Bådteatret will be available for the artists to use freely in 
the designated period. The artists will not receive financial support from Ubåden, however 
we will provide help for administration and PR to a certain extent. The artists are themselves 
responsible for production and ticket sales. 

Ubåden is an open stage for risk-taking projects with high artistic quality and small finances. 
It is both a place where new artists from all branches of the performing arts can show works 
and establish themselves in the industry and at the same time a research and development 
platform for more experienced artists. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mikka Mallow and Katinka Lund Wissing 

Curators at Ubåden 

ubåden@baadteatret.dk 

       

 

signed by Katinka Wissing, 02/03/2025 
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